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CLIP'N CLIMB - WHOLE SCHOOL TRIP - THURSDAY 21ST NOVEMBER 2024

To Prime Parents of: 

To School Members: 

  EMAIL

Dear Parents/Carers of $SchoolMember$

RE: Whole School visit to Clip ‘n Climb – Thursday 21st November 2024

We have organised a whole school trip to visit Clip ’n Climb in Exeter on Thursday 21st November 2024 for both Class 1 and 2. All the children will have the opportunity
to try different climbing challenges and routes which will appeal to all abilities and aptitudes. 

We will leave Kings Nympton Village Hall promptly at 9am on Thursday 21st November and return early in the afternoon. Please drop them off at the village hall at
8.45am instead of school on the morning of the trip.

All children will need to wear appropriate loose fitting, flexible, comfortable clothing and closed-toe footwear such as trainers. Climbing shoes, shoes with heels, flip-
flops or open toe shoes are not permitted.  Shoelaces should be tied, and long hair tied back.  Glasses must be secure and any jewellery such as rings and ear-rings
should be removed before climbing for safety reasons.

Everyone will need a packed lunch and a drink (no glass bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets please). A school packed lunch can be requested, please indicate this in the
comments box on Gateway and, where applicable, a charge of £2.50 will be added. 

The price of this visit should be £22.00 per child, however after heavily subsidising this trip with some of our PE Premium the cost of the trip will now be £5.00 per child.

A payment request has been set up in the gateway, please login to give consent and pay you contribution by Thursday 14th November 2024.

Please can we remind you that it is your responsibility to contact admin to cancel your child’s meal.

Kind regards

Mrs Betts and Ms Rae

Kings Nympton Primary School
Kings Nympton, Devon, EX37 9SP
t: 01769 580512
e: admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk 

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/kingsnympton 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore

The Woodland Federation
Kings Nympton Primary School and Winkleigh Primary School  
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